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Covid 

 

Our school is currently experiencing the 

highest numbers of cases locally which is 
why we had to change our Christmas 
plans. 

 
Please ensure you PCR test your child if 

they have any symptoms of Covid or have 
been a close contact. Thank you. 
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Christmas Plans this week 
 

We hope KS1 parents enjoyed watching 

the Nativity video – we think that is a lovely 
keepsake and are really proud of all the 

children who took part. 
 
Year 2 went to Newchurch Church today to 

take part in the Tree Service. 
 

The children very much enjoyed taking part 
in our traditional ‘Decoration Day’ today. 
They made many Santa and reindeer 

creations, candy canes, Christmas trees, 
crackers, hats and photo frames - pictures 

are available on our Facebook page and 
class Dojo. 
 

 

 
Christmas Plans next week 

 

15th Dec – Christmas Dinner 
16th Dec – Christmas Parties + magic show 
16th Dec – Bauble Competition 

16th Dec – Christmas Raffle Draw 
17th Dec – Early finish at 2.15pm 

 
Our Christmas Raffle will be drawn next 
Thursday 16th December. We have lots 

of great prizes. You can still buy tickets 
on ParentPay up until Wednesday. 

 
All prizes will need to be collected on 
Thursday or Friday at the latest when we 

close for Christmas. Thank you 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Cross Country 
 

Good luck to all of our runners at the 
Walton Gardens Cross Country Final 

tomorrow. It’s going to be a wet, muddy 
course so best to wear football boots or 
studs. 

 
We are really proud of all our runners. The 

girls are currently in 1st place and the boys 
in 3rd.  
 

Go Team Culcheth!! 

Fencing Workshop 
 

On Monday next week the children are 
taking part in a fencing workshop in school.  
 

Each class will have a chance to 
experience fencing with a specialist 

teacher. 

 

Easter Plans 

                                       

 
 

We are making plans to hold a family 
Easter Celebration just before we finish 

for the Easter break. 
 

We may hold this event outside, but we 
are determined to try to get back to normal 
as soon as our cases drop and we are 

allowed to mix again. 
 

 

 
 



 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
  

School Lottery 
 

Join our School Lottery and be in with a 
chance of winning some great prizes each 

week as well as the chance to win 
£10,000!!   
 

They have an amazing deal this month – 
a family ticket to Harry Potter Studio in 

London!!!! 
 
Tickets costs just £1 per week and raise 

funds that go towards providing events 
and experiences for every child in school. 

  
Please support our School and join at 

www.yourschoollottery.co.uk. Thanks 

 

The following children have been 
commended this week by their teachers 

WELL DONE! 

 

Rec James, Sophie, Oliver, Rami, 
Piper, Dylan 

Yr 1 The whole class 

Yr 2 The whole class 

Yr 3 Dylan BD, Ethan, Dylan B, 

Leonard, Oliver L, Alby, 
Frankie, Jackson, Willem,  

Yr 4 Laura, Lois K, Laycie 

Yr 5 Bella, Finlay, Jack, Kris 

Yr 6 Taylor, Poppy J, Lilly O, Reece 

H 

 
Mrs Gorman would also like to commend: 

 
Sophie, Jackson – Yr3 
Emma, Ethan - Yr 4 

 

 

11/12 Cross Country Race 

13/12 Fencing workshop in school 

15/12 Christmas dinner 

16/12 Christmas parties 

16/12 Bauble Competition 

17/12 Finish for Christmas 2.15pm 

 


